
Hi Beanstalks!
If you want to print out the Bean Pod* 
to look like a book:

1. Print out the pages (you might check 
the “reverse order” box when you print 
so the end product is a pile of spreads 
in the right order, with the cover on top, 
and the Calendar page right under it.  
Otherwise you’ll have to put the pages 
in order yourself.

2. Then take the cover page, place 
it face down on the table and put the 
stack (with the Calendar page being 
on top) on top of the faced-down cover 
page.

3. Staple in the corner, and fold in 
half like a booklet, and you’ll have the 
closest thing you can get to a booklet 
without using a saddle stitcher!

*If you want to save your color ink, you 
can print it in black and white. 
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November	2009
Deadline for the December Newsletter: Friday, November 20th

	 SUNDAY	 MONDAY	 TUESDAY	 WEDNESDAY	 THURSDAY	 FRIDAY	 SATURDAY

Riverbend 
Bar & Grill
Newton,	MA
6:00	PM

Dinner and a 
Movie Night
Woburn,	MA

Dinner	6:30	PM
Movie	7:30	PM

Bean Pod dead-
line

	 	
	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

								 BEANSTALKS TALL CLUB (BBTC) SOCIAL CALENDAR

THE BOSTON BEANSTALKS TALL CLUB	is	a	social	organization	for	adult	women	5'10"	
and	above,	and	men	6'2"	and	above.	Our	members	live,	work	and	host	events	in	MA,	ME,	
NH,	RI	&	VT.		Visit	our	website	at	www.hubtall.org	or	call	617-HUB-TALL	for	more	informa-
tion.

Business	Meeting	
Panera
Needham
6:30	PM

thanksgiving

Riverbend 
Bar & Grill
Newton,	MA
6:00	PM

Outlet 
Shopping Trip
Tanger	Outlet
Tilton,	NH

EARLY	FALL	
BIRD	WALK
Newton,	MA
8:30	a.m.

HARVEST 
DANCE

Waltham,	MA
7:30-11:30	p.m.

Central Jersey 
Harvest Moon 

Weekend
Canadensis, PA

harvest
Moon 

Weekend  
in PA

HUFFMANS' 
THANKSGIVING 

WEEKEND 
DINNER

Newton, MA   4 p.m.
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Officers • Delegates • Dignitaries
www.HubTall.org

The Boston Beanstalks Tall Club Board Members
President John Bewick 978-289-0683 president@hubtall.org
Vice President Sylvia Martin 617-244-6079 vicepresident@hubtall.org
Secretary Kay Helberg 508-788-6320 secretary@hubtall.org
Treasurer Sue Flynn 508-753-5168 treasurer@hubtall.org
Social Director Sylvia Martin      617.244-6079 social@hubtall.org
Editor Jeanne Smith 617-792-5999 editor@hubtall.org
Historian Craig Scherman  781-826-4065 historian@hubtall.org
Publicity Wini Peterson  617 472-7337 publicity@hubtall.org
Membership OPEN   617-HUBTALL   membership@hubtall.org 
   

Delegates and Liaisons
TCI Delegate Marie Austin 781-321-7103    delegate@hubtall.org
NEATO Delegate Kay Helberg  508-788-6320 neato@hubtall.org
Marfan Liaison    OPEN POSITION marfan@hubtall.org
Travel Coordinator  Arthur Tunnell  781-662-5334 travel@hubtall.org
Webmaster Jan Huffman 617-527-8849 webmaster@hubtall.org
Database Craig Scherman 781-826-4065 database@hubtall.org
Scholarship Kathy Lewis 781-449-1120 scholarship@hubtall.org
Club Registrar Susan Huffman 617-527-8849 registrar@hubtall.org

Royalty and Dignitaries
Miss Tall International® Holli Jennings
BBTC Woman of the Year Kathy Lewis
BBTC Man of the Year Barry Greenhaigh
TCI Man of the Year John Richardson
TCI Woman of the Year Laura Cofran
TCI Founder Kae Sumner Einfeldt
BBTC Founder Mira  Jacobs

TCI Executive Board
President  Megan Lukens   pdxmegan@yahoo.com 
VP-Publicity  Linda Brake  lindabrake@earthlink.net
VP Membership  Sharon Speer  atnsharon@yahoo.com
Finance Officer  Kate Weigant        dr-kate@hevanet.com  
Secretary  Linnea Harmon  linnea.harmon@yahoo.com
Editor   Michelle Corbeil  tci.editor@yahoo.com
Miss TI Coordinator Maggie Anderson MagiPdxTal@aol.com 

To schedule your social evenT 
conTacT our social direcTor:  
Sylvia Martin
617-244-6079
social@hubtall.org

MeMbership inforMaTion changes:
Boston Beanstalks Tall Club
P.O. Box 610185
Newton, MA 02461
database@hubtall.org

phoTos oTher Than for
publicaTion should be senT To: 
     Craig Scherman, BBTC Historian
     104 Edgewater Drive
      Pembroke, MA  02359

all oTher club business
and Tci club MaTerial:
Boston Beanstalks Tall Club
P.O. Box 610185
Newton, MA 02461

InformatIon Central

• Members must be at least 21 years of age.
• Women must measure at least 5’10” in height.
• Men must be a minimum of 6’2” tall.
• Height measurement is in stocking feet.

1) Please observe the deadline listed on the centerfold Calendar Page. 
2) If possible, please submit your contributions electronically to 

    editor@hubtall.org
3) Please send photos as jpgs or tifs, and fliers with graphics as pdf  
    files.  A “text only” file can be sent as email or Word document.  
4) Contributions submitted on paper MUST be typed.
5) Letters to the editor are welcome, and will be published on a space  
    available basis in the order received. 
6) We look forward to your submissions!

BeanPod ContriButions, ads, Letters to the editor, Photos & artiCLes:

www.HubTall.org

The Bean Pod is a monthly publication of the Boston Beanstalks Tall Club. Copyright © 2009 by the Boston 
Beanstalks Tall Club. All rights reserved. Permission to reprint is hereby granted to Tall Clubs International, 
any of its member clubs or recognized start-up clubs, unless otherwise noted. 
Advertising rates: $50 per month per full 5½” by 8½” page, $25 per half page, $12.50 per quarter page. Mem-
bers’ personal ads are free and will be printed on a space available basis. Nonmember subscriptions, available 
only to out-of-town TCI members, are $25 per year.
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message from our PresIdentmessage from our PresIdent
by John Bewick, BBTC President

We have several events coming 
up in November. The fall bird 
watching tour. Without the 
leaves on the trees it should be 
much easier to see the birds. 

We are having a fall dance, the 
first fall dance in a while. I re-
ally hope to see lots of people 
there. It will be a lot of fun. 
Special thanks to Sylvia, Sue 
and all the others who helped 
make this happen. 

Happy Thanksgiving to all. 

	 	 	 john
    

Hi, All.

We are definitely into fall now 
-- the leaves are covering my 
lawn. It is getting dark early. 

There was very good news in 
October - both Marie and Ste-
fan started new jobs! 
 
Stefan’s job is in New York, 
and he is moving. He prom-
ises / threatens to come back 
a lot and attend many events. 
There was a well-attended 
send-off party at Rick’s Café in 
Randolph and then dancing at 
Vincent’s. Fun was had by all. 

database overvIew
By Craig Scherman

Boston Beanstalks Membership Statistics 

Birthdays:

Louise Davy Nov 14 Mary E. Quay  Nov 16

Kevin Gallagher Nov 22 Carolyn Hagendorf Nov 26

Perry M. Raffi Nov 27 

renewals:  NONE

.

memberships expiring OCTOBER 31, 2009:  NONe

Members In Good Standing  70
Males:   31
Females:   39

Individual Members:   46
Couples Memberships: 12
Couples Members:   24

memberships expiring nOVEMBER 30, 2009:  NONe

Recently expired memberships:  Tim & Jennifer Boyce, Kathleen 
M. Lewis, Kelly McMorrow, Fay Ostrowski, Ann E. Reuman 

NEW MEMBERS:  none
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bbtC seCretary’s rePort
    By Kay Helberg  10/5/2009

Present:  John Bewick, Kay Helberg, Marie Austin, Susan Huffman, Jeanne Smith, Kathy 

Lewis, Sue Flynn, Elaine Senay, Sylvia Martin.

Meeting called to order at 7:08 p.m.

OFFICERS’ REPORTS:

President: Discussed the update of the proposed BBTC weekend. The Crowne Plaza New-
ton sent a contract for the previously discussed weekend of April 23rd. However, since 
Chicago has since changed their weekend date to 4/23, we will explore the weekends of 
April 9th and May 15th to check availability and price in relation to the previous quote. 
It was agreed that we did not want to do the same weekend as Chicago or the weekend 
immediately before or after in order to maximize the schedule for out-of-town travelers.

Scholarship: Kathy reported that there is nothing new in regards to the scholarship.

Vice President: Sylvia gave us updates on the two upcoming dances. She is presently 
exploring venues for a November 21st dance. We discussed the criteria for locations. Mo-
tion was made and passed that the club subsidize the dance. It was agreed that the cost 
would be $10 ahead of time and $12 at the door.

Anniversary Dance – exploring the dates of January 13th and January 30th. Will compare 
prices at the Crowne Plaza Natick and Crowne Plaza Newton – we discussed the pros and 
cons of both venues.

Social: Sylvia looking for indoor and outdoor ideas in the fall as well as shopping sprees 
and house parties.

Secretary:  Kay stated that last month’s meeting minutes were submitted to the Beanpod. 
However, the officers had not yet had a chance to read them as the newsletter had not 
been published at the time of the meeting.

Treasurer: Paperwork signed to transition signatures for the checkbook.

Webmaster:  Jan not present – sent a report that the website has been updated, the 
Bean Pod was sent out and we are still looking for a new Webmaster! We also discussed 
getting more updated photos on the website if folks send them to Jan. It was also noted 
that we need to update the office email links for the website.

Membership: Marie reported that we had a good turnout at the Singles Expo in Rhode 
Island. Eight members worked the booth and we had some good interest in the club. 
Some of the members also attended the dance, the speed dating opportunity etc…

Editor: Jeanne was working on finishing the Beanpod. Submitted the calendar to Jan to 
get that out immediately so that members could see important dates.

Database: Craig not present. Sent an update on the status of renewals.

Webmaster: Jan not present – sent a report that the website has been updated, and 
we are still looking for a new Webmaster!

Delegate’s Report:  Marie reported that the delegates still have not received the up-
dated proposals for the 2010 convention so that we can vote.

Social: Sylvia not present - sent an update of September events. Discussed the upcom-
ing Singles Lifestyle Expo in Rhode Island and brainstormed marketing ideas for the 
event. 

NEATO:  Kay reported that there were no new NEATO events posted. Discussed the 
e-mail she had received surveying NEATO reps regarding the possibility of prohibiting 
Pushed or Protected events on Halloween weekend. Members had various insights into 
the pros and cons.  

Delegate: Marie confirmed that New Orleans is the site of TCI Convention 2010 (June).

Publicity: Wini not present, no report.

New Business: 
Elaine has been asked to serve as a Director of the TCI Foundation. She will be the 
liaison for the Boston and Atlanta clubs.  She will be working with the BBTC to plan 
a TCI Foundation fundraiser once we raise the money needed for our local scholarship 
fund.

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m.
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Hi, fellow Beanstalks. 

Okay, folks, the mad, crazy dash from Thanksgiving to New Year’s Day is about to begin.  
The to-do lists swell to unbelievable proportions.  About fifteen years ago, I was riding 
the elevator up to my office, and one of the top guns in the firm said that he just 
plumb LOVED Thanksgiving – all there is to do is get up, watch some football, and then 
eat – spoken like a man whose mama & spouse had plumb spoiled him rotten.  

Even though I’ve been going to the same friend’s house for about  a decade, I always 
try to do my part to fill in some portions of the meal.  I’m so grateful that I don’t 
have to roast a bird, I would be willing to do just about everything else.  (Except maybe 
for the parsnips and turnips my friend serves – I wish someone would explain to me the 
purpose of those two vegetables, because they sure aren’t on the table for their high 
taste value.)  

Being still a relative newcomer to this band of tall folks, I’m still learning Beanstalks’ 
folkways.  One thing I’ve observed in the year-plus I’ve been coming to Beanstalk events 
– people in this club often become family to each other, not just friends.  Maybe it’s 
the years a lot of you have put into the ‘Stalks; maybe it’s the bonding that develops 
when you can look most people at Beanstalk events pretty squarely in the eye.  (Don’t 
you just hate it that, at so many holiday parties, you’re forced to choose to curve your 
body into one long comma  or to find the one chair in the middle of everyone else 
standing, so you can actually participate in the chatter?)

In your own mad, crazy dash through the holidays, don’t forget to look forward to 
upcoming Beanstalk events, not just in November, but also in December and January.  If 
you have a digital camera, be sure to bring it to ‘Stalk events and pass those pictures 
on to me.  We all like to see our pictures in print…uh, in digital/cyber format, so help 
me share the good times with everyone else.

I do hope that, wherever you are on Thanksgiving Day, you get to pile your plate high 
with all your Thanksgiving favorites and that you’re surrounded by people you’re grateful 
for and glad to be with.

Walk tall.

,     

from the beanPod edItorshelled from the beanPod
by Jeanne Smith, Bean Pod Editor

    Central Jersey Tall Friends Poconos Weekend  11/13/09-11/15/09 

(PROTECTED)

    Tall Club of Long Island Holiday Party   12/5/09

neato Calendar
(Northeast Alliance of Tall Organizations)

By Kay Helberg

See also: www.njtall.org/neato.htm for links to NEATO clubs

  Boston College Basketball Game
  Holiday Party
  BBTC Anniversary Dance -- January 16, 2010
  Superbowl Sunday
  Groundhog Day
  Academy Awards Night  AND MORE! ....

  

uPComIng events

Jeanne
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haPPenIngs

  Sunday, Nov. 1, 2009
  Time:  TBD
  Cost:  Whatever you spend on 
  lunch & shopping

MARIE’S 
BRAND NEW 

JOB SHOPPING 
TRIP

Location:  Tanger Outlet in
Tilton, NH
Host:  Marie Austin
781.820.6589

Congratulations to Marie on 
her new job, JUST IN TIME!  
She says, “Due to losing 40 
jobs & starting a new job, I 
need to go shopping.  Would 
you like to join me?  Yes, 
there is a Lane Bryant Outlet 
at this mall.  Please RSVP as 
soon as possible so we can 
decide on what time to leave 
& where to meet for the car-
pool.”  

So, whether it’s for yourself 
or for loved ones, it’s time to 
head north for bargains, see-
ing some nice foliage on the 
way,  AND NO SALES TAX!  

DIRECTIONS:
From Route 95/128:  Take Exit 19A ( marked Highland Ave.).  
Go to the first traffic light. Staples is on the left-hand side and 
Panera is on the right. There is a parking lot behind the restau-
rant.
MBTA: Take the D train of the Green Line to Newton High-
lands. Walk up to Walnut Street and cross to the corner of 
Walnut and Lincon Streets. There is a bus stop there for the 
#59 bus to Needham. 

Monday, Nov. 2
Time:  6:30 PM 
Cost: Participation 

business 
MeeTing & 

dinner

Panera Bread
120 Highland Ave. 
Needham, MA
(781) 453-4005

It’s time for the great minds of the 
BBTC to come together and make it 
all happen! From finance to publicity, 
and social to fund raising, this group 
gets it done!  Come join us and be an 
essential and active participant in the 
club. This is a night to express your 
ideas for and about events and the 
direction you feel our club should be 
taking.  Or just come by to see how 
things work with the club officers.

C

. . . and more



NOVEMBER 2009THE BEAN POD16 NOVEMBER  2009 THE BEAN POD 17

Monday, July 6
Time:  6:30 PM 
Cost: Participation 

MeeT & greeT  
riverbend

bar & grill

Friday, Nov. 6, 2009
Time: 6:00 -8:00PM 
Cost: Optional Drinks

Newton Marriott
2345 Comm. Ave. 
Route 30, Newton

617-HUB-TALL

Join your Beanstalk friends for an eve-
ning of libations, conversations, great 
food, and a relaxed mood. Mingle with 
friends old and new in the TGIF crowd.  
And for all of you new and prospec-
tive Beans: DON’T BE SHY!  You can’t 
miss us.  Just look for the group that 
stands above the rest.  Optional dinner 
at 8:00 p.m. 

You may get a chance to see our so-
cial director, Sylvia Martin, and tell her 
about events you would like to attend 
or host.  Our wonderful members are 
sure to make you feel welcome!

DIRECTIONS:  
Take 128 to exit 24 (Rt. 30).  At the end of the ramp, go right.  
The Marriott is just ahead on the left.  The Riverbend Bar and 
Grill is to the right when you go in the main hotel entrance.

 

dinner-and-a-
Movie nighT

Tuesday, Nov. 10
Time: 6:30 PM Dinner
Movie Start Time 7:30 -8 PM
Cost: Dinner (Optional) $12-
$20; Movie -- It’s $6 TUES-
DAY!

Please RSVP to Marie!
Come join your Beanstalk friends for 
dinner and a movie.  

Those that come to dinner get to 
help pick the movie for the evening.  
The first to arrive will grab a table 
at Tony Pilla’s around 6:30 p.m.  
During dinner we will review what 
movies are playing and that have a 
start time between 7:30 and 8 p.m.  
Whatever the majority can agree on 
is what we’ll see.

Please RSVP with your cell phone 
number so Marie  can call you if 
there are any last minute changes 
due to movie times, etc.

Location:  Woburn
Host:  Marie Austin
cell:  (781) 820-6589

Address for the restaurant is:
Tony Pilla’s
15 Middlesex Canal Parkway
Woburn, MA  01801

Address for the theater is:
National Amusements Showcase Cinemas Woburn
25 Middlesex Canal Parkway
Woburn, MA  01801

Directions: Take 128/95 to Exit 35 toward Wilmington/Woburn.
Go around the rotary and take the exit for Rt 38 S/Main St.
Go about 4/10 of a mile and turn right at the light onto Middlesex 
Canal Parkway.  The Holiday Inn, Tony Pilla’s, and the theater are 
all on the right.
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MAP FOR EARLY BIRD 
WALK

SINGlES’ 
lIfESTylE 
ExPO --
 NEW 

ENGlAND 

Location:  Crowne Plaza 
Hotel at the Crossings
801 Greenwich Avenue
Warwick, RI  02886  
Contact:  Marie Austin
cell:  (781) 820-6589

Fall is a great time to walk the paved, easy 
path around beautiful Fresh Pond Reser-
voir.  Unusual varieties of ducks migrate 
through this area and stop to rest in the 
reservoir.  Local songbirds are around as 
well.  See the “big wave” water fountain by 
the Cambridge Water Works building!  

The meeting place is the parking lot of the 
golf course clubhouse (legal Nov. 1 to Apr. 
1), off of Huron Avenue in Cambridge, next 
to Glacken Park.   (Note:  The parking lot 
by the water treatment building is strictly 
limited to those with Cambridge resident 
parking stickers.)  Wear sturdy shoes & 
bring binoculars if you have them.  This 
walk is also sponsored by the Brookline 
Bird Club.  

Saturday, Sep. 19th
Time:  12 p.m.

COOk-OuT & 
HOuSEPARTy

Location:  1240 Shaw-
sheen Street  
Tewksbury, MA 
Host:  John Bewick

RSVP:  John’s cell -- 
(978) 289-0683

Saturday, Sep. 19th
Time:  12 p.m.

COOk-OuT & 
HOuSEPARTy

Location:  1240 Shaw-
sheen Street  
Tewksbury, MA 
Host:  John Bewick

RSVP:  John’s cell -- 
(978) 289-0683

Saturday, Sep. 19th
Time:  12 p.m.

COOk-OuT & 
HOuSEPARTy

Location:  1240 Shaw-
sheen Street  
Tewksbury, MA 
Host:  John Bewick

RSVP:  John’s cell -- 
(978) 289-0683

Wednesday, Nov. 11th
Time:  8:30 a.m.

EARly 
fAll BIRD 

WAlk

Location:  
Fresh Pond Reservoir,       
Cambridge, MA  
Host:  Sylvia Martin

(617) 244-6079 -- home
(857) 231-2340 -- cell
srcmartin@verizon.net

 

 
Directions: 

By bus/street car -Bus routes #72 leaves from Harvard Station and 
travel down Huron Ave with stops at Fresh Pond Parkway and Aberdeen 
Avenue.  Bus routes #74 and 78 travel down Concord Ave with stops at 
Birch Street, New St, Neville Center, and Smith Place.

By subway - Take the Red line to Alewife Station.  Exit the station and 
follow turn south onto Alewife Brook Parkway/Route 2.  Walk past the 
shopping centers and cross Concord Ave at the Shell station to walk into 
the Reservation. (About ½ mile)

By car - Get direct route information from your location to 250 Fresh 
Pond Parkway using www.maps.google.com. Parking on the Reservation 
is restricted to vehicles with Cambridge resident, handicap or Water De-
partment permit/plates only.  Regulations are enforced at all times on all 
days.  For information on resident permits contact www.cambridgema.
gov/~traffic.
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It’s been some time since the BBTC hosted a dance. 
Well, due to popular demand, we are having a fall 
Harvest Dance! Greet your fellow Beanstalks and 
members of the public while dancing to great tunes. 

This brand-new, beautifully appointed hall has 
hardwood floors throughout for dancing, a full bar, 
and plenty of parking. It has the distinction of being 
the first VFW post in Massachusetts to be named 
for a Vietnam veteran. Their bartender will take care 
of all your beverage needs, there will be plenty of 
munchies, and a DJ will provide tunes to keep your 
feet happy!

Tell a friend--bring a friend--and BE THERE!!

To register in advance, please send a check for $10 
per person to Susan Huffman, BBTC Registrar, 27 
Indiana Terrace, Newton, MA   02464-1314.  OR to 
pay via Paypal: go to www.hubtall/Payment, and 
enter your payment as a “donation” along with your 
credit card information. (It’s not really a donation, 
but that’s the language Paypal uses, so we humor 
them.) Forward your emailed payment receipt to 
registrar@hubtall.org along with the names of those 
registering. 

Directions: 

From Route 95: Take exit 28, Trapelo Road, east 
toward Waltham/Belmont. Continue eastward on 
Trapelo. The building is on the corner of Trapelo 
Road and Marguerite Ave. Parking is behind the 
building as well as on Marguerite Ave.

From Route 2: Take exit 54, Waltham Street, and 
follow southward, crossing Route 2. Waltham Street 
will change to Lexington Street. At junction with 
Trapelo Road, turn left and continue on Trapelo. The 
building is on the corner of Trapelo Road and Mar-
guerite Ave. Parking is behind the building as well as 
on Marguerite Ave.

  Saturday, Nov. 21
  Time:  7:30-11:30 p.m.

HARvEST 
DANCE

 
Location:  
John M. Sullivan VFW Post 
#10334
623 Trapelo Road
Waltham, MA  

Cost:  $10 in advance, $12 
at the door.
Contact:  Sylvia Martin
(617) 244-6079 -- home
(857) 231-2340 -- cell
srcmartin@verizon.net

HARvEST 
DANCE

 

 Saturday, Nov. 28, 2009
 Time:  4:00 p.m.

Thanksgiving 
Weekend 
dinner

 
 Location:  27 Indiana Terrace
 Newton Upper Falls, MA  02464

 Hosts:  Susan & Jan Huffman
 (617) 527-8849

 RSVP -- (617) 527-8849 OR
 huffmans@huffmans.net

 

Enjoy the bounties of the har-
vest with your fellow Beanstalks 
at this Saturday evening din-
ner. If you have leftovers or a 
favorite dish that you wish to 
share, feel free to bring it along. 

RSVP to  617-527-8849 or 
huffmans@huffmans.net so 
that there will be a place set for 
you at the table.

DIRECTIONS:

From the West: Rt. 128 to exit 19A (Newton Highlands). Turn 
left at the 2nd traffic signal onto Oak Street. Go past one traffic 
light (at Chestnut Street) and take the next left onto Indiana 
Terrace. 

From the East: Rt. 9 to Elliot Street in Newton (there is a Su-
noco gas station on the left.) Turn left onto Elliot and go several 
blocks and turn left onto Oak Street. Go two blocks and turn 
right onto Indiana Terrace. The house is the 5th on the right, 
the 2nd two-decker. 
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Lauderdale Luau Weekend
“A Winter Escape ! ”

Register Online Today!
http://www.TCIweekends.com

Jan 21 - 25, 2010
Thursday - Friday - Saturday - Sunday - Monday

The Tall Friends of Ft. Lauderdale presents . . .

Send your $50 deposit today to reserve your place for this memorable weekend. Please makes checks payable to
TFOF Weekend, Inc

 and mail to:
Jim Mixon - Registrar

76 Paxford Ln.
Boynton Beach, FL 33426

Below info also used for Weekend roster! Please print legibly!

Name: Club:

Officer/Royalty: Drink Pref: Tshirt Size: Small
Medium
Large
Xlarge [       ]
Insert 1-2-3-4 for XXX sizes

Where can you take a handful of steps and be gazing at the Atlantic Ocean, with
about a hundred or more of your closest tall friends? Where can you play volleyball on the
Beach or drink frozen daquiris on one of the nation’s greatest IntraCoastal Waterways?
ALL IN THE DEAD OF WINTER? Only in Fort Lauderdale, Florida - that’s where!

The Tall Friends of Ft. Lauderdale is hosting their premiere Weekend on the white
beaches of one of South Florida’s greatest world destinations. From airboat rides in the
Florida Everglades, to gambling at the Seminole Hard Rock casino, to the now legendary
nightlife of South Beach, Ft. Lauderdale draws millions of tourists and conventioneers annu-
ally; and, for good reason! Hot! Hot! Hot!

We cram so much bang for your buck into our Weekend package, previous attend-
ees are still scratching their heads asking “How did they do it?”  No attendee goes away
hungry or thirsty! No camera goes home with space for one more picture! And no tequila
lover’s thirst goes unquenched! **Meet Miss Tall International     ! Register now. Book your
flight now. Book your room, NOW. Limited space at our rates! New memories are waiting to
be born!

Best Western
Oceanside

1180 Seabreeze Blvd.
Ft. Laud., FL 33316
A Three Star Hotel !

Room Rates
Fri / Sat - $159 + tax

Before/After - $129 + tax
Room rates include

buffet breakfast!

http://www.TallFtLaud.org

Reserve Now!
Direct (954)525-8115

Tool Free (800)367-1007
Mention Code:

[ Tall Club Weekend ]
3rd & 4th person in room

add $10 each

Activity Highlites
Thu*:

Fri:
Sat:

Sun*:
Mon:

* Not in package

All days include afterhours &
buffet breakfast with room!

Package Rates
Pay by Aug 31 Oct 15 Dec 30 Jan 21

Jan.
22-24
2010

$109 $125 $135 $150

Deposit $50 Refundable through Jan 15
Thu & Sun Afterhours incl. for full pkg. only

At-The-Door Surprise? $165

Registration
Jim Mixon (305)772-8189
registration@tallftlaud.org

R

Some Local Attractions
Scuba Diving    Snorkeling    Deep Sea Fishing

Charter Boats    Parrot Jungle    Metro Zoo    South Beach
Seminole HardRock Casino    Everglades Airboat Rides

Riverwalk    Biker Bars    SeaEscape Cruises    Water Taxis
International Swimming Hall of Fame

* *
* * *

*
* * *

Limited Space ! Limited Availability !

Address: City: St: Zip:

Height:

Email: In Case of Emergency: Name -                                 Tel -                         Relationship

Telephone: Home    Work    Cell Needs Roommate:       Yes        No

We highly recommend you fly into Ft.Laud/Hollywood International Airport (FLL)
Airline:                             Arr. Date/Time                                              Flt#                                     FLL      MIA

http://tall.org

v1.3 8/7/09
Special Notes:

You are in danger of having
the time of your life!

Note: Non-members add $10 to package cost!

Register Online Now !

**Tentative at press time!

FLORIDA

Pensacola Tallahassee

Tampa
St. Petersburg

Apalachicola
River

Suwannee
River

Jacksonville

Daytona Beach

Cape Canaveral

Melbourne

Orlando

St. Johns
River

Vero Beach

Palm Beach

Fort Lauderdal

Miami

Hialeah

Naples

Lake
Okeechobee

EVERGLADES
NATIONAL PARK

Florida's TpkSarasota

Key West

75

75

4

95

75

10
95

10

Peace
River

Bahia Cabana Dinner/Dancing/Drinks
Dinner / Dance - Poolside
Beach Lunch / Lauderdale Luau
Water Taxi to Dinner
Go Home! Maybe!

 

BEATALLMANIA!  

 
 
 
Doubletree Hotel Dearborn 
 5801 Southfield Fwy. 
 Detroit, MI  48228  
 Phone: 313-336-3340 OR 1-800-222-TREE  
Reserve under the Tip Toppers Club of Detroit Group 

 $92 for either a King Bed or 2 Doubles♫ Rooms held until March 1 
Contact registration chair with any problems. 
 

Full Package includes: 
 ♫ Friday night costume party & dance ♫ Saturday tours 
 ♫ Saturday Cocktail Hour ♫ Saturday night awards banquet & dance 
 ♫ Friday & Saturday After-Hours ♫ Saturday & Sunday breakfasts    

Package Price:  $115 (US) by January 31, 2010 ♫ $125 (US) by February 28, 2010 ♫ $135 (US) Thereafter  
Transportation provided free to and from Detroit Metropolitan  
Airport (DTW) only. Note: You must be a hotel guest and have  
a full weekend package to attend After-Hours.      
Weekend Co-Chairs:       

Bev Tysklind 248-596-0120 bevsudds@yahoo.com    
Carol Bender 734-421-4897  
Maria Smithers 419-206-2583 meshasmith@aol.com  

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Name: Club: 

Address: 

Phone: Email: 

Need Roommate? Royalty/Officer: 

Dinner Preference:  Chicken          Salmon Prime Rib Vegetarian 

Airline & Flight #: Arrival Time: 
 

     Maria Smithers 
     6371 Hanley Road 

Mail registration form and full payment or $40 deposit to ► 
Please make checks payable to Tip Toppers Club of Detroit. 

     Perrysburg, OH   43551 

From Me to You, Come Together  
with the Tip Toppers of Detroit.

♫  MARCH 19, 20 & 21, 2010 ♫
“IMAGINE” YOURSELF AS: Mr. Mustard, Sexy Sadie, Mr. Kite, Eleanor Rigby, Lovely Rita Meter 
Maid, Rocky Raccoon, Maxwell or maybe one of the many pictured on the St. Pepper’s Album.  
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RETURN TO: $45 Single membership

$60 Married couple 

Boston Beanstalks Tall Club
P.O. Box 610185
Newton, MA 02461

B.B.T.C. MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

I do not want my address and phone available to my fellow  
Beanstalks in the membership directory published semi-annually.

Tell us a little about yourself. Do you have any hobbies, interests, pets, 
family, favorite activities, or other areas of interest?

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

Name: ________________________________ Date:  ______________

Address: __________________________________________________

City:___________________________ State: _______Zip:  ___________

Height:___________________ Sex: _________ Birthday: ____________

Occupation:_____________________ Where: ____________________

Home Phone: (____)____________Work Phone: (_____)____________

Cell Phone: (____)______________

E-mail Address:_____________________________________________ 

Please enclose a check payable to THE BOSTON BEANSTALKS TALL CLUB 
for annual dues. This application is accepted upon your meeting the club height 
requirements of 5’10” for women and 6’2” for men. You must be officially mea-
sured (in your stocking feet) by a board member within four months of 
receipt of this application or your membership will be forfeited. You must 
be a minimum of 21 years of age.

How did you hear about the Boston Beanstalks Tall Club? _____________

___________________________________________________________


